December 1, 2017

Stuart Schmeling

Zoning Administrator RECE\V ED
Community Investment Department

Lake Havasu City ner 1 2017
2330 McCulloch Blvd. N. W -

Lake Havasu City, AZ 86403 LAKE H AVASU
CITY

Dear Stuart:

Please allow this letter to serve as a request to extend our Millennium Planned
Development Permit for an additional three years.

Thank you for your time in this matter.

Sincerely,

R O . i
S, A
Thomas F. Flatley
President
LLondon Bridge Resort

cc: Cal Sheehy
Vice President
London Bridge Resort

Greg Frosile
Comrnunity Investment Department Director
Lake Havasu City

1477 Queens Bay, Lake Havasu City, AZ 86403 | 928-855-0888 | 866-331-9231

www.londonbridgeresort.com



